
 

 
 
 
 

 

Welcome to Term 5! 
 
We hope you and your children enjoyed the Easter break. We 
are looking forward to starting Term 5 and the learning 
opportunities that it will bring.  

 

 
 

 

 

Our two texts that we will be focusing our teaching and 

learning around are ‘The Pirate Cruncher’ and ‘Clean Up!’.  

 

Within Maths this term we will be continuing our learning 

around the four operation; addition, subtraction, 

multiplication and division. We will look at embedding our 

knowledge of money by combining the notes and the coins 

together to make different amounts. We will also begin to 

calculate change. We will then be looking at statistics by 

interpreting tables and constructing different types of charts, 

including a tally chart and pictograms. 

 

In Writing, we will be producing a leaflet and a character 

description. For both writing outcomes, we will be looking for 

the children to use the skills we have been learning throughout 

Year 2 in addition to our new skills. 

 

PE will continue being every Thursday. Please ensure children 

are in PE kits on this day. Children with long hair need to have 

it tied back on this day. 

In our Reading lessons, we will be building our skills and 

strategies to answer comprehension questions about what 

we have read. These questions will involve the children to 

use retrieval and inference skills. We will also continue 

looking at and finding synonyms of words from the text, as 

well as broadening our vocabulary, so that we can use them 

in our writing.  

 

In Computing, our unit will be taken from the ‘Computer 

Science’ strand. In addition, we will have RE, Geography, 

Music and Personal Development lessons, all of which can 

be found on our coverage documents on the website.  

 

 

Please continue to log reads into reading diaries and 

complete both the spelling and alternating English/Maths 

homework. 

 

Thank you for your continued support 

 

The Year 2 team.  

 

 
Meet the team 

Please email the class teacher if there is anything you wish to 

discuss 

Class 2M 

Miss Murray (Class Teacher) & Miss Wise (Class TA) 

imurray@thecroft.swindon.sch.uk 

Class 2BH 

Mrs Bowers & Mrs Heath (Class Teachers)  

& Miss Jefferies (Class TA) 

Mr Webber – Student Teacher 

sbowers@thecroft.swindon.sch.uk 

cheath@thecroft.swindon.sch.uk 
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